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SCHOOL PARTIAL CLOSURE – CORNAVIRUS (COVID-19) 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
Following advice from the Department of Education, the school is partially 
closing. 
 
First day of closure: Monday 23rd March 2020 
Length of closure: not known 
School re-opens: not known 
 
Details of which children will be able to attend school will be communicated to 
parents as soon as we have received guidance from the Government.  
 
You will receive details of how we will endeavour to continue your child’s 
learning during this difficult time. Any questions regarding work should be 
directed to school email, at bottom of letter.  
 
Free quality resources are also available online. www.twinkl.co.uk/offer use 
code UKTWINKLHELPS and access activities linked to your child’s year group.  
 
For updates, follow the school on Twitter @westparkpri and look at the school 
website for announcements. 

 
Yours faithfully and best wishes during this unprecedented time, 
 

 
Briony Jones 
Headteacher  
 


